
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yazaki Partners with SRWMA to Enhance Transportation with Vehicle 

Handover 

15th, November 2024 

 

Yazaki Kizuna Foundation is pleased to announce the successful handover of a new vehicle 
to the Samoa Recycling and Waste Management Association (SRWMA). This initiative aims 
to bolster SRWMA's operational efficiency by providing a reliable means of transportation for 
its staff members as they engage in various activities and daily commutes. 
 
The handover ceremony took place on the 13th of November at SRWMA office Tafaigata, 
where representatives from both Yazaki Kizuna Foundation and SRWMA gathered to 
celebrate this significant milestone. The new van is equipped to accommodate staff 
transportation needs, ensuring that employees can access essential services and participate 
in community outreach programs seamlessly. 
 
“We are proud to support SRWMA with this vehicle, which will support the transportation of 
SWRMA staff and field work.” said Mr.Junichi Kitami, Managing director of Yazaki Kizuna 
Foundation. “We hope that our grants will support SRWMA activities to conserve the beautiful 
nature in Samoa..” 
 
The vehicle will facilitate the safe and efficient transport of SRWMA staff to various activities, 
meetings, and work sites, helping them better serve the community in a timely manner. As 
SRWMA continues to expand its missions and initiatives, this van will undoubtedly be a 
valuable asset. 
 
“Thank you to Yazaki Kizuna Foundation for this generous contribution,” stated Mr. Silafau 
Ioane Sio, President of SRWMA. “This vehicle will allow our team to operate more effectively 
in delivering essential waste management services and engaging with the community. We 



are excited to put it to good use.” 
 
The collaboration between Yazaki Kizuna Foundation and SRWMA demonstrates a shared 
commitment to enhancing community services and fostering sustainable practices. Both 
organizations are dedicated to supporting initiatives that promote a cleaner, healthier 
environment for Samoa. 
 
For information contact SRWMA on +685 33080 or email recycle@srwma.ws. 
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